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Dear Parent/Guardian of Senior Students:

As we begin another school year, in your case the last one for your child starting senior year at POBJFK
High School, we feel it is our responsibility to inform both parent and student about concerns that have
the potential to adversely affect your child’s life. In this case, we are speaking about the responsibility
associated with obtaining a Driver License. Since driver safety is such a great concem to us, we require
all student drivers and their parents/guardians to attend a mandatory “Safe Teen Driving” assembly
program in order to be eligible to receive a POBJFK parking permit during the 2022-2023 school year,

We will again offer these assemblies virtually via Zoom. Participation in one of the following dates
is required.

¢ Wednesday, September 14, log on at 6:55 PM or
* Thursday, September 22 log on at 6:55 PM or

* Wednesday, October 19, log on at 6:55 PM — Make-up session for those whe were unable to
attend either of the September sessions

A Zoom code will be emailed to you the morning of your scheduled date. Log on by 6:55 PM; you
will be admitted from a “waiting room.” Please ensure that you remain an active participant for
the duration of the presentation. We anticipate the program to last 60 minutes or less and to begin
at7 PM. An attendance form will be shared once you log in.

After Friday, September 16, no student will have permission to park on campus without having
attended the program with his/her parent/guardian and without being issued a parking sticker.

Presented by the Community Parent Center, this program will address safe driving measures, New Y ork
State driving laws, and parental insurance liabilities. We will also review our expectations for students as
they relate to driving on our campus. The consequences for violations will also be clearly defined.

We look forward to seeing you on September 14, September 22, or October 19.

Sincerely,
James Murray Michael Cestaro

Principal _ Assistant Principal




